
-
.

VIHOINIA I3LECTRIC AND power COMPANY
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w.L.srnw ar

x[E."aT".'""o , March 23, 1983

Mr. Harold R. Denton, Director Serial No. 709C
Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation PSE/TLG/brh/0366C
Attn: Mr. Robert A. Clark, Chief Docket Nos. 50-338

Operating Reactors Branch No. 3 50-339
Division of Licensing License Nos. NPF-4

U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission NPF-7
Washington, D.C. 20555

Gentlemen:

NUREG-0612 - CONTROL OF HEAVY LOADS
NORTH ANNA P0HER STATION UNITS 1 AND 2

In our letter dated March 1, 1983, (Serial Number 7098), Vepco's response
to TER 2.1.8 Crane Design (Guideline 7, NUREG-0612, Sec. 5.1.1(7)) , stated
that the remaining four items all meet the requirements of CMAA-70 and that a
report would be forwarded to the NRC as a final response to TER 2.1.8.

Enclosed, please find a copy of " Comparison Between CMAA-70 and E0CI-61"
Report prepared for Vepco by Bechtel Associates Professional Corporation.
This report addresses the 14 requirements of CMAA-70 and will serve as Vepco's
Final Response to TER 2.1.8.

Very truly yogy ,

//V

H. L. Stewart

Enclosure

cc:Mr. James P. O'Reilly
Regional Administrator
Region II
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